
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                    2nd October, 2013 
 

 
MEMBER NEWS 
 
The chorus has committed to singing in the city for the Sydney carols on the 28th 
November. If you have not indicated your availability, please do that ASAP. We have 
also been offered another night in the city on the 12th December. Whether we take 
that gig depends on your availability, and whether we can get a balance of voices. 
This is a very lucrative gig ($1,000 I think) but we won’t commit unless we have the 
numbers. Vicki and Judith will need to know this Wednesday if you are available. 
Please give it some serious thought. 
 
Please pay for your chorus shoes ASAP so that when they arrive you can pick them 
up immediately. The cost is $75. 
 
Trestle tables and clothes racks are needed for the Garage sale at Lorraine’s house. If 
you are able to help with this request please see either Lyn or Ann. 
 
Karen will be measuring us up for the new chorus pants. Wear pretty undies if you 
get embarrassed. This will be ongoing for a few weeks. 
 
 
Just thought you’d like to know … 
 
I have sent an email to all chorus members with the information for the elections for the 
International Board of Directors. I have had quite a few responses, but not enough. Can 
you please send me your votes via email so that when we need to submit them to 
International I can do that without fudging numbers. 
 
This is a reminder that we will not be rehearsing at St Joseph’s in November but at 
Macarthur Girls’ High.  
 
Risers have to come down. 
 
 
 
 
 

We are creative musicians who inspire with heart, soul and musical excellence. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 



SUPPER ROSTER 
Karen T. 
Kaye K. 
Doris W. 
Jo R. 
Barb M. 
 
Hospitality 
Cathy S. 
Kaye K.



DIARY DATES 
 
OCTOBER 
Friday 11th  Garage Sale set up 
Saturday 12th CKC Garage Sale – Lorraine Barlow’s house (you can start 

taking your goods on 14th September to her place) 
NOVEMBER  
Thursday 28th City of Sydney carols 6pm arrival 
 
 
DECEMBER 
Wednesday 4th  Royal Sydney Yacht Squadron Singout 
Thursday 5th  Royal Sydney Yacht Squadron Singout  
Wednesday 18th  CKC Christmas Party 
February 2014  
Friday 28th Residential retreat at St Joseph’s with Dale Syverson 
 
March 
Saturday 1st – Sunday 2nd Residential retreat at St. Jospeph’s. 
 
 
 
 
 
Suggestion Box 
You will find the suggestion box in the kitchenette near the hot water dispenser.  I have 
already received several suggestions, and these will be presented at the next 
Management Team meeting.  
 
 
 


